
LCSS VISITOR POLICY
Georgia Law prohibits visitors on a public school campus for social

or nonessential reasons. Students are not to bring visitors to
school with them or meet visitors around fringe areas of the

campus during school hours. Violations of this rule could result in
arrest of visitors and serious disciplinary action taken with

students. Visitors with specific purposes are welcome and asked to
check in with the main office. Visitors should use the front

parking lot. To promote uninterrupted instructional time and for
the protection and safety of our students, we are following these

visitation guidelines: 
1. All visitors, including parents, are to stop in the office and
receive a visitor's pass. 
2. Appointments will be made for conferences and classroom
visitation. 
3. To prevent interruptions, younger children should not accompany
parents during visitations


